June 25, 2019
Hello Neighbors,

| had such an amazing experience with The Etheridge Real
Estate Team of RE/MAX Select One this past Spring, who
sold my house the day of the first Open House, | wanted to
share it with you.

| had lived in the Seabury tract at 21371 Sand Dollar Lane
for 47 years before | decided to sell my home in order live
closer to my family in Arizona! My three daughters all grew
up in this house and my family loved living so close to the
beach here in south HB.

| was given many referrals but ended up choosing The
Etheridge Real Estate Team and | am so happy | did! The
Etheridge Team went above and beyond of what | ever
expected a real estate company to do for me. Maggie and
Martie were right next to me during the entire process,
answering all my questions and explaining everything in
great detail. The entire team were always professional,
friendly, helpful and caring. | was so impressed with this real
estate team that | wanted to share my experience with you. |
would highly recommend them to anyone deciding to buy or
sell their home in the future.

Best Wishes,
Sharon Webb




